

Arcola Christian Preschool

A Ministry of Arcola United Methodist Church 24757 Arcola Mills Drive Dulles, VA 20166 703-327-7878 x222

"Let the little children come to Me ... for of such is the kingdom of God." (Luke 18:16 NKJV)

June 15, 2025

Dear Arcola Christian Preschool Parents,

Arcola Christian Preschool recently participated in a voluntary state program to test our preschool's drinking water for lead. This program was offered to all Virginia public schools and child care facilities and specifically tests water fixtures that provide drinking water to students.

In our preschool, a total of nine fixtures were tested (all classroom and class bathroom sinks). None of those fixtures presented lead levels that exceed the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)'s action level of 15 parts per billion (ppb).

If you would like a copy of the complete testing results or more information about the findings, please email BarbaraL@ArcolaChurch.org.

Sincerely,

Barbara

Barbara Ladany, Director Arcola Christian Preschool 24757 Arcola Mills Drive Dulles, VA 20166 703-327-7878 x222 www.ArcolaChurch.org